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Public Comment Period for Chevron Pipe Line Pasco Bulk Terminal Draft
Cleanup Action Plan, SEPA Checklist, and DNS

The Draft Cleanup Action Plan (DCAP) for the Chevron Pipe Line Pasco Bulk Terminal
Site along with the SEPA Checklist and Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) was
made available for public comment from December 31, 2012 through January 31, 2013.
The site is located at 2900 Sacajawea Park Road in Pasco, Franklin County, Washington.
Ecology did not receive any comments during the comments period.



